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Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Audit Minutes

July 11, 2016
The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub Audit was held on Monday, July 11, 2016. Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.
The following Booster Club members were present:  A total of 5 people were in attendance. Those in attendance included Stephanie Thomas, Kim Buckmeyer, Laura Hendricks, Susan Anderson, and Rebecca Rodgers
The highlights from the meeting included:
* Updated on the 501c3 Status
* Audit the account.  The account is balanced at $1657.96 for the beginning of the 2016-2017 school year.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

